
Dear Colleagues,

Greetings to all our Readers. I am very happy to present you with this issue of the 

APCRI Journal, Volume XVII, Issue  I, July, 2015. 

The APCRI Journal is being published continuously for the last 17 years. Since 2006, it has an 

ISSN, and is regularly published two times a year, and is mailed to all APCRI members and other 

interested groups and officials. The Journal has an international circulation. The APCRI Journal 

has been indexed in Index Copernicus International since 2013.

The Journal of any professional and scientific organization is the medium through which 

everyone can get relevant information about the academic and scientific activities of that 

organization. It is most essential for creating interest about academic and scientific activities in 

that organization amongst its members.

I hereby thank all the contributors for their articles. Without an abundant supply of articles, no 

editor can bring out a journal. I take this opportunity to once again request the scientific 

community for articles on Rabies and related topics for publication in the “APCRI Journal”, in 

future.

Any grievances or queries' can be addressed through “Letters to the Editor”.

I thank the corporate house of Zydus for their Advertisement in the Cover. I also thank

Dr. S. Abdul Rahman, President APCRI, Dr. G. Sampath, Past- President APCRI,

Dr. V. Srinivas Rao, Zonal Representative APCRI and Dr. G. Sukhdas, Treasurer APCRI,  for 

helping me to bring out this issue of the APCRI Journal.

This issue of the APCRI Journal is a step in the endeavor of the APCRI to fight the menace of 

Rabies by increasing the awareness about Rabies in all sections of the society. Let us all commit 

ourselves for the elimination of human rabies from India.

stDate:  4  July, 2015. Dr. Amlan Goswami

Place: Kolkata. Editor, APCRI Journal
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